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I have lived in this state for over 10 years and I am not sure I will continue to do so, if 

we continue to pay more in taxes and receive less and less in return. Rather than 

have us homeowners of this state pay more in property taxes, I'd love you to 

reconsider how you spend our hard earned dollars. I sold both of my properties in 

Portland, one a residence and one a rental investment property because of the 

serious decline in the quality of life in that city. I don't see what we receive in return 

for the property taxes we pay. For example, the roads are full of potholes that aren't 

ever fixed. I don't believe it is due to a lack of funds, but rather the need to reprioritize 

how the funds are spent. I purchased a forest we plan to build a home in, in Bandon. 

Please don't make it inhospitable to live in this state with an increase in property 

taxes! Please take the income you have from us, which is already considerable, and 

make it work! 


